
 
         September 12, 2024 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Members of Guelph City Council,  
 
I am writing in strong support of a renoviction bylaw and the related proposed motions. I 
believe a bylaw is a critical step in protecting tenants and preserving aCordable rental 
housing in Guelph.  The bylaw would provide much-needed oversight and regulation to 
discourage “bad faith” renovictions for the purpose of raising rents.  
 
I urge you to approve these motions and move forward with implementing a renoviction 
bylaw.  Thank you for your attention to this important issue. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Suzanne Swanton 
Resident, Ward 5 


